My name is Anne and | live The Dalles, Oregon. We are responsible gun owners and like to hunt and fish. Family members are in
law enforcement.

HB 2510 does not infringe on our right to own guns. The penalties are light- no criminal penalty and a minimal fine that is enacted
ONLY if THREE things happen: the gun is stolen or goes missing AND the owner doesn't report it within 72 hours AND it is used in a
crime or suicide! Why folks are upset about this is beyond me.

Not enough people responsibly lock their firearms and ammunition making death by firearms the second leading cause of death for
kids and teens. We put the safety of Oregon's children way above my "right" to keep a firearm unlocked in my house.



